June 28, 1991

Mr. Bill Nittler
PO Box 824
Mancogs, CO B1328

Dear Mr. Nittler:
Please accept this letter as confirmation of your reception

of KRKI on June 22, 1991. Curt Larsen was on the air at the
time of your reception.

Regards,

General Manager

131 Stanley Ave. Box 2677 Estes Park, CO 80517 - 586-9555




